
Submitter: Loree Holmquist 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB4006 

Dear House Health Care Committee, 

 

I am a patient of a Naturopathic Doctor who deserves to be compensated fairly for 

the work he does investing in people's health. 

 

Throughout the years my children and I have been to Pediatricians, MDs, Nurse 

Practitioners, Naturopaths, and more. We are currently seeing a licensed 

Naturopathic Doctor. While I have received quality care from many providers our 

Naturopathic Doctor has taken the time do really dig into the underlying causes for 

our health issues and figure things out that have been shrugged off by others. 

Without fair pay by insurance companies more cost is placed on the patient's 

shoulders which excludes many individuals from seeking the care that benefits them 

most. Licensed Naturopathic Doctors bring important care that deserves equal 

payment. 

 

I am asking you to please vote yes on HB4006 and ensure fair access to licensed 

Naturopathic Doctors.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Loree Holmquist 


